MEMORANDUM

TO: DRAFTING COMMITTEE
JOINT PROJECT TO CREATE A HARMONIZED LEGAL
FRAMEWORK FOR UNINCORPORATED NONPROFIT
ASSOCIATIONS IN NORTH AMERICA

FROM: Harry J. Haynsworth, IV W
DATE: February 8, 2007
RE: Portland, Oregon, Meeting February 23 and 24, 2007

The meecting materials are attached. The first attachment is Draft #2 of the Principles.
The second attachment is the Draft #1 of the Principles we considered at our meeting last fall.
Because of the extensive changes, I was not able to produce a red-lined copy showing the
changes between the two drafts. The third attachment is an Appendix to the Principles
containing statutory provisions an enacting jurisdiction might want to include in its UNA statute.

Before our meeting last fall, I sent everyone a workbook that had various statutes and
summaries of statutes dealing with unincorporated nonprofit associations from the participants’
countries. Please bring your copy to the meeting in Portland. T will bring a couple of copies for
the group to use. If you want me to send you a copy in advance of the meeting, please contact
me as soon as possible.

Professor Marilyn Phelan, the Chair of the Drafting Committee, will send out a copy of
the meeting Agenda sometime next week.

I am looking forward to seeing all of you in Portland.

Harry J. Haynsworth
HIH:nr
Attach.

P.S. If any of you will be arriving in Portland Thursday, February 22, in time for dinner, please
let me know. I will arrange for a time and place to have dinner together. My plane arrives in
Portland around 2:00 p.m. on the 22nd.
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